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   Her Serene Highness, Princess Grace of Monaco, the legendary Hollywood screen siren, Grace Kelly is an
American icon whose beauty is unrivalled, and whose oft-imitated aristocratic style and cool elegance has
never been eclipsed.
 
            Wendy Leigh- after three years' research - has gained unprecedented access to over one hundred
sources who have never talked about Grace before, including nine of her until now undisclosed romances -
among them an English aristocrat, an American tennis player, and a Hollywood legend - and also including
her priest friend, Father Peter Jacobs, and Bernard Combemal, the former head of the S.B.M, the consortium
that runs Monaco.
            Wendy Leigh provides revealing new details about Grace's life, including her premarital romantic
swan song which took place during her voyage to Monaco, the hitherto untold story of her troubling
relationship with bridesmaid, Carolyn Reybold and the moving story of Grace's lifelong relationship with
actor, David Niven.
            Wendy Leigh paints a compelling portrait of Grace, the ambitious young actress, Grace, the dutiful
princess who transformed the principality of Monaco into a jet-set haven, Grace, the kind-hearted
philanthropist, Grace, the loving mother, and Grace, the patriotic American. 
            Wendy Leigh's book has not been written for those readers who wish to view Grace as a saint, but for
those who - like Leigh herself - believes that she was a strong and wonderful woman.     
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From reader reviews:

Richard Martinez:

Now a day people that Living in the era everywhere everything reachable by connect to the internet and the
resources included can be true or not need people to be aware of each information they get. How people have
to be smart in having any information nowadays? Of course the correct answer is reading a book. Looking at
a book can help persons out of this uncertainty Information specifically this True Grace: The Life and Times
of an American Princess book since this book offers you rich information and knowledge. Of course the
details in this book hundred per-cent guarantees there is no doubt in it you know.

Matthew McDaniel:

Are you kind of stressful person, only have 10 or even 15 minute in your day time to upgrading your mind
ability or thinking skill actually analytical thinking? Then you have problem with the book when compared
with can satisfy your short space of time to read it because pretty much everything time you only find guide
that need more time to be examine. True Grace: The Life and Times of an American Princess can be your
answer as it can be read by an individual who have those short free time problems.

Eleanor Hotchkiss:

As a university student exactly feel bored to help reading. If their teacher questioned them to go to the library
as well as to make summary for some reserve, they are complained. Just little students that has reading's soul
or real their pastime. They just do what the instructor want, like asked to the library. They go to at this time
there but nothing reading very seriously. Any students feel that looking at is not important, boring and can't
see colorful images on there. Yeah, it is to get complicated. Book is very important for you personally. As
we know that on this period of time, many ways to get whatever we really wish for. Likewise word says,
many ways to reach Chinese's country. Therefore , this True Grace: The Life and Times of an American
Princess can make you experience more interested to read.

Donald Foster:

Reading a e-book make you to get more knowledge as a result. You can take knowledge and information
originating from a book. Book is created or printed or highlighted from each source this filled update of
news. In this particular modern era like right now, many ways to get information are available for an
individual. From media social including newspaper, magazines, science e-book, encyclopedia, reference
book, book and comic. You can add your understanding by that book. Ready to spend your spare time to
spread out your book? Or just looking for the True Grace: The Life and Times of an American Princess when
you required it?
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